
From: "Alice Harron" <Harron@solarmillennium.c0m>
 
To: "Alan Solomon" <Asolomon@energy.state.ca.us>, "David Flores" <Dflores@en .
 
CC: <sgalati@gb-LLP.com>, "Michael Cressner:" <cressner@solarmillennium.com>, .
 
Date: 2/11/20105:58 PM .
 
Subject: RE: Question re Riverside County Airport tand Use Commission
 

We have been in touch with John Guerin at the ALUC. We, plan to submit an application to the ALUC to 
provide them an opportunity to review. . 

Alice L. Harron 
Sr. Director, Development and Permitting 
Solar Millennium 
Office: (510) 80904652 
Cell: (510) 388-5380 
harron@solarmillennium.com 

-----Original Message--­
From: Alan Solomon [mailto:Asolomon@energy.state.ca.us]1 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2010 4:34 PM 
To: David Flores; Eric Knight; Jim Adams; Marie McLean; Alice Harron 
Subject: Question reRiverside County Airport Land Use Commission 

Hi Alice, 

The CEC technical experts for both Land Use and Traffic and Transportation had questions related to the 
Riverside County Airport Land Use Commission. 

I wanted to follow up on your e-mail from February 2. Are yow still planning on meeting with John Guerin,· 
Principal Planner for the Commission, and also are you stiWplanning on filing the application with the 
Airport Land Use Commission? 

Thanks,
 
Alan
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